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Our VBS will be June 7-12.  In order for VBS to be a success this year we will need lots of volunteers.  

Please be in prayer for where God could use you during our “Journey Off the Map.” 

 

  

 

 We would like to thank Yvonne Harris, Felecia McBride, 

Peggy DeLancey, Shelly Gibson, Savannah McBride, Jaycob 

Lee, and Jada Lee for helping make decorations on a snow 

day.  We are so thankful to have great church members that 

are willing to help us prepare for VBS.  

 

 Brown or tan grass skits 

 Green balloons 

 Colored cupcake liners 

 Clear Christmas lights 

 Jungle stuffed animals 

 Green plastic table clothes 

 Old umbrellas 

 Craft rocks 

 Brown craft paper or newsprint 

 Altoid tins (small rectangular tins) 

 Google eyes 

 Clothes pins 

 Round cookie tins 

 Magnet rolls 

 Bamboo or cane 

 Jute string 

 round styrofoam plates 

 Colored tissue paper  

 Burlap 

 Pipe cleaners 

 Straws 

 Great stuff (spray foam) 

 Fabric bolts 

 Brown & gray spray paint 

 Plungers (new) 

 Felt backed vinyl table clothes 

 Ficus Trees  

 Cloth with vines or leaves (sheets, fabric, 

etc) 

 

 

VBS meeting: March 22 right after church 

VBS Dinner and Movie Kickoff: May 30th  

VBS Date:  June 7th – 12th 

VBS Family Night: June 12th  

 
 

 

Want to help?  We will be working on VBS decorations every 

Tuesday night starting at 5 and every Thursday morning 

starting at 9.  We would love to have your help.  If you have 

questions or would like to volunteer see Michelle Lee or 

Rebecca Vernon.  

 

 

We will have an informational meeting about VBS March 22 

right after church. Lunch will be provided. This year we are 

planning on doing VBS a little different and include the bible 

story as part of the rotation.  This means that we will need 

volunteers to teach the bible story and volunteers to be 

guides that walk children from room to room.  We of course 

will need people to work in the kitchen, music, crafts, and 

missions.  If you are planning on working in VBS please plan 

on attending this meeting. There’s a sign-up sheet on the 

bulletin board beside Joey’s office.   

 


